------——-- Forwarded message ---------

From: FOI <EOQI@rhul.ac.uk>

Date: Fri, 11 Aug 2023 at 07:04

Subject: RE: [EXT] FOI request-CSSA funding
To:

Our ref: 23-131

Further to the correspondence below, the University's response to your Freedom of Information request is as follows:
Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE, please
provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA.

Nil

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of this request or the way it has been handled you can request an internal review by writing to: foi@royalholloway.ac.uk

In line with the Section 45 Code of Practice, a request for an internal review must be received within 40 working days of the date of this email.

If following the internal review you remain dissatisfied with the service provided you have the right to appeal directly to the Information Commissioners Office for a decision. For
details visit www.|CO.gov.uk

Kind regards,






